
 

 

 

Executive Principal:  Mr Anthony Quinn    Head of School:  Mr Thomas Leverage 

Welcome from the Head 

 

Thank you for your interest in this post. We have included information about the school to 

help you make an informed decision. 

 

Cardinal Wiseman is an exciting place to work.  From September 2017 the school has been 

under a new Leadership team which has great ambition for the school.   Quite simply, we 

want Cardinal Wiseman Catholic School to be recognised nationally as a centre of excellence 

in teaching, developing Catholic Ethos and school leaders of the future.  Cardinal Wiseman is a 

larger than average secondary school with a fully comprehensive intake and a rapidly growing 

sixth form.  As such it affords the right candidate numerous opportunities to develop both 

their teaching practice and further their career. 

 

The Catholic ethos of the school is a central driving force in the way the school Operates and 

we are lucky to be able to draw considerable support from both the Archdiocese of 

Birmingham and our wider family of schools in the Romero Multi Academy Company.   We are 

clear with all staff that we have an unwavering expectation of all staff to set the highest of 

standards in dress code, behaviour and outcomes for all our pupils.   The systems we have to 

support you in this are robust and we have a very experience student Behaviour and Welfare 

team who operate highly effectively across the school. 

 

Our challenge is to support young people in achieving maximum progress in all of their 

subjects. We firmly believe that education is not just about examination passes. We are 

committed to developing the whole person through our House system, charity work and 

school events. The Arts are an important part of school life and we also benefit from excellent 

sports facilities. We are proud of our international links and there are opportunities to 

participate in trips to Europe and Malawi. 

 

We are looking for someone with exceptional qualities to be part of our dynamic and 

innovative school community and who has high aspirations and expectations for each and 

every one of our pupils.  We have an open door policy and actively encourage visitors to come 

and look around our school. If you would like the opportunity to come and visit us and to 

discuss the post further please do not hesitate to contact me on the number above. Should it 

not be possible for you to visit but you would like further information please feel free to 

contact me. 

 

I look forward to receiving your application. 
 

Mr Thomas Leverage MA (Cantab) 

 

 


